

PARK HILL PRIMARY SCHOOL PTA

14th Sept 2021

Dear Parents/Carers,

You are warmly invited to our next PTA AGM on **Weds 6th Oct at 7pm** online via Zoom. We would love to see some new faces - we are a friendly group and appreciate all the support and help that we can get, whether that is ideas for fundraising or physical help with events that we run. Volunteering is a lot of fun and a good way of getting to know other parents in school too.

Join our Facebook group to keep up to date with events - **Park Hill School PTA Coventry** https://www.facebook.com/groups/parkhill.pta.cov

Please do get in touch if you would like to attend our AGM - either via our Facebook page or email parkhill.coventry.sch.uk

Thank you for all your support and we hope to see you at our next meeting.

Warm regards,

Jane Rogers Chair of Park HIII Primary School PTA

